
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is 

the Newest 

Chatter? 

THE NATELLI 
PRIVATE CLIENT GROUP 
of Oppenheimer & Co. Inc. 

The year 2020 has been hectic to say the least, 

whether in personal life or in the financial markets. 

Several new ideas have come from Covid19 

precautions and quarantines throughout the country 

and the world. On a smaller scale, here in the 

northeast outdoor dining has been very enjoyable 

now becoming a fan favorite. Working from home 

has also been an adventure, where employees 

and employers have found it to be appealing. The 

next newest start up in 2020 will be a bi monthly 

newsletters from the Natelli Private Client Group of 

Oppenheimer & Co. Inc. 

We have decided to share some of our thoughts and 

events with our clients, prospects, or just readers of 

our newsletters. Occasionally we will also conduct 

interviews or discussions with current Oppenheimer 

& Co. Inc. employees getting their take and opinion 

on the financial markets or role with the firm. Being 

a boutique investment firm Oppenheimer & Co. 

Inc. provides clients with services that would not 
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be received at other firms. We are excited to bring 

another level of the business to you that we are 

fortunate enough to experience on a daily basis. 

In some way shape or form 2020 made humans adapt 

to their current situation. Especially us, moving from 

our office in Florham Park, New Jersey to our house 

about 30 minutes away. We miss going into the office 

each day, seeing our colleagues or clients sharing and 

talking about new ideas or trying to solve the next 

problem. Survival of the fittest has been the moto 

discussed between my father and I trying to deal with 

the surrounding circumstances of moving out of our 

home office. We could not have completed the move 

home without the help of many people and thank 

them for their expertise. The next chatter edition will 

focus more on the financial markets and the start of a 

generation group; The Natelli Private Client Group. We 

look forward to sharing this experience with you.   
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